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Good Morning Ryan,

 

This email is to acknowledge receipt of the annual disclosure statement filed on behalf of The

Mather Tysons LPC, LLC, on April 28, 2021. The provider filed the annual disclosure statement in

accordance with the requirements of § 38.2-4904 of the Code of Virginia. Acceptance of this filing

should not be construed to mean the provider complies with all the provisions of Chapter 49 of Title

38.2 of the Virginia Code.

 

In accordance with § 38.2-4904 A of the Code of Virginia, the provider should make the annual

disclosure statement available by written notice to each resident at no cost.  In accordance with §

38.2-4904 D of the Code of Virginia, the provider should amend its currently filed disclosure

statement at any time if an amendment is necessary to prevent the disclosure statement from

containing any material misstatement of fact or failing to state any material fact required.  The

provider must file any amendment with the Bureau of Insurance before distributing it to any

resident.  The provider is obligated to notify each resident of the existence of any such amendment

or amended disclosure statement. 

 

An amendment would be required if the provider has concerns about its ability to continue as a

going concern, is unable to perform fully its obligations pursuant to its contracts due to financial

instability, or has any problems with meeting the terms of its debt obligations.  The State

Corporation Commission Bureau of Insurance should be notified immediately of any such financial

concerns.

 

 

Best regards,

 

Nataliya Ivanna Greco (Kaplun)
Insurance Financial Analyst

Financial Regulation Division

Bureau of Insurance

804-371-9902 (office)

202-716-7706 (cell)
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